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ga Nugraha from LSM IP practice group contributes an article to World Trademark Review
magazine issue 67 (June/July 2017). The article covers key issues concerning the protection of
well-known marks in light of the new Indonesian trademark law and the new implementing
regulation on trademark, along with the discussion on several cases involving well-known
marks.

  

Apart from the printed edition, the article is also accessible online at http://www.worldtrademark
review.com/Magazine/Issue/67/Features/A-new-chapter-for-protection-of-well-known-marks-in-
Indonesia  (subscription).

  

Please contact Aga Nugraha ( lsmlawfirm@lsmlaw.co.id  ) for further information or questions.
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